Office for the Dead said at Alaxander Solzhenitsyn's grave

On August 3, 2012, the fourth anniversary of the death of Alexander Solzhenitsyn, the Office for the Dead was said at his grave in the Donskoy Monastery's cemetery by his spiritual father, Archpriest Nikolay Chernyshev.

Praying at the commemorative service were Alexander Solzhenitsyn's relatives and friends and his admirers. Among them were the abbot of the Donskoy Monastery, Father Paramon (Golubka), and Archpriest Nikolay Balashov, vice-chairman of the Department for External Church Relations.

DECR Communication Service

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/53864/